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PUBLIC NOTICE
POSTPONEMENT OF THE OPENING OF THE 2023/24 ACADEMIC YEAR

15t February 2024 — The University of Zambia Senate, at its Special Meeting held on
Wednesday, 315t January 2024, resolved that the 2023/24 Academic Year for all
Schools at both the Great East Road and Ridgeway campuses would open as

follows:

1. All First Year students will report on Monday, 19" February, 2024 for

orientation

2. All Returning students will report on Sunday, 25" February, 2024 and classes

will commence on Monday, 26" February 2024.

Please note that ONLINE REGISTRATION will commence on Monday, 5" February
2024.

Kindly be informed accordingly.

Ms. Theresa C. Chalwe
REGISTRAR



